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Missing Woman Lateche Norris Declared “At-Risk,”  
Investigators Call on Public for Help 

  
San Diego – San Diego Police Department investigators are now calling 20-year-old Lateche Norris 
an at-risk missing person after three weeks of extensive investigative work in trying to find her. 
The change in status to at-risk was based on the totality of the circumstances, including the length 
of time Norris has been missing and the absence of anyone reporting verifiable contact with her.  
Norris last had confirmed contact with her mother on November 5th and she was reported missing 
to SDPD on November 9th. While there is no evidence to suggest she is the victim of a crime at this 
time, the Missing Persons Unit has followed up on every available tip and lead to date. Police 
continue to use all resources at their disposal to find Ms. Norris. We need anyone with information, 
sightings, tips, or leads to come forward. Tips can be called into the Missing Persons Unit at (619) 
531-2277. You can remain anonymous by calling Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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